During the past college year the Beta chapter of the
American Institute of Chemical Engineers enjoyed one
of the most successful years of its existence. This was
made possible not only by its good fortune in securing
outstanding men in the field of Chemical Engineering
to address the students of the organization, but also by

the whole-hearted support of the upper classes.

The year’s activities were formulated at the first
meeting on October 6th. A speakers’ committee was

chosen from the most prominent men in the group to
interview potential speakers. The men so interviewed
were chosen because their various topics covered phases
of Chemical Engineering on which the group was work-

ing at the time.

On October 27th the chapter had the privilege of
hearing Mr. Alfred Putland, of Armour and Company’s
oil research laboratories, speak on the subject “The Re-

fining of Edible Oils.”

On November 24th, Dr. Stephen A. Zieman, of the
University of Chicago, addressed the chapter on the
subject “Vitamines,” which proved to be highly in-

structive and entertaining.

Two inspection trips were held during the year from
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